
From: Chris Morley   
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:50 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: 10684 and 10692 Yonge Street 

 Dear City of Richmond Hill 

Hearing about this 28 story application gives me pause.  The density in RH in the last few years has 
grown significantly.  Where is the limit.  If you have approved 15 stories there was a good reason and I'd 
vote for sticking to that limit. 

  

Many thanks 

chris morley 

Heritage Estates 
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